

In Memory of Former Council Member Clarence Zieman

The Town of Deseronto Council and staff would like to extend our heartfelt sympathies to the family and friends who are mourning the loss of former Deseronto Town Council member and Hastings County Warden Clarence Zieman.

Clarence loved Deseronto. He served 8 terms for a total of 24 years on Deseronto Council from 1977-2018(Councillor 1977-80 & 2014-2018, Deputy Mayor 1980-1982, 2000-2003, 2006-2014 & Mayor 2003-2006) and as Hastings County Warden in 2006.

He was a passionate public representative who cared deeply for his community. Always approachable and with a love for finance and recreation, Clarence established himself not only in politics, but also in building this community through his time on various community boards and committees.

A dedicated father, husband, colleague, and friend to many within our region, our thoughts and prayers are with his family and friends at this time. Clarence will be missed by many.

Flags in Centennial Park and at Deseronto Town Hall have been lowered in his honour.